
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

           
  Thursday 19th September 2024 

 
 
 
 
Re: Monday 23rd or Tuesday 24th September 
Integration Day: Trip to Stubbers Adventure Centre 
Further Information 

 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
This coming Monday and Tuesday, as you are aware, we are taking all of Year 12 to Stubbers Adventure 
Centre; whilst we have gone through all this information in assembly, I thought it would be useful to cover 
some last-minute information: 
 
Unless you have been informed differently, your son/daughter is attending as follows: 
 
Monday 23rd September – Form Groups 12.0, 12.1, 12.2 and 12.3 
I will be leading the day 
 
Tuesday 24th September – Form Groups 12.4, 12.5, 12.6, 12.7, 12.8 and 12.9 
Mr Teece, Head of Year, will be leading the day 
 
Further information: 
 

• Please ensure that your son/daughter is in school by 8:30am at the latest. We need to register at 
8:35am in form rooms and leave promptly at 8:45am 

• If for any reason your son/daughter cannot attend due to illness, please call the school absence line 
as usual before 8am 

• The weather is not looking favorable and it could be very wet. Please ensure your son/daughter has 
suitable waterproof clothing, such as a rain jacket. We will be completing all activities regardless of 
the weather. 

• Please encourage your son/daughter to wear old clothing, as clothing could get damaged in the 
physical activities. 

• All students should bring some spare underwear and light, spare clothing – such as a T-short/shorts. 
The groups will be involved in a watersport activity and if they get wet, they may wish to change and 
perhaps bring a light towel. 

• Please ensure that your son/daughter has a packed lunch, sufficient refreshments and a drink. Whilst 
there is a small café on site, it is very expensive and may not be open. Your son/daughter may wish 
to bring a small amount of money. 

• We would not recommend your son/daughter brings expensive electronic items and if they do bring 
anything, they do so at their own risk. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Students must ensure that they bring any prescribed medication with them – for example any 
students with epipens must bring their epipen with them. If the school, has an epipen for that 
student, we will also take that with us. Additionally, please ensure that any asthma 
pumps/inhalers/anti-histamine are taken, where appropriate.  

• We will be leaving Stubbers at around 3:30pm and plan to return to school at about 4:15pm, at the 
very latest 

• If for any reason you need to contact us – we have an emergency mobile with us – the number is: 
07704 645794 

• Any students not attending Stubbers, will be expected in school, privately studying in our Learning 
Zone from 8:35am until 12:15pm – they need to register with a member of the 6th Form Team 

 
We are looking forward to spending some quality time together as a year-group. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr R Bell 
Deputy Head & Head of 6th Form 
 

 


